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On November 28, 2016, a delegation of permanent delegates in United Nations from 

5 countries with diplomatic relations, Republic of Paraguay, Haiti, Kingdom of 

Swaziland, Republic of Guatemala and Republic of Honduras, visited Ministry of 

Justice and exchanged views on wide range of human right issues, the incorporation 

of international human right treaties with domestic legal system, human right 

education, review of laws and regulations and the upcoming review meeting of ROC’s 

second state report on ICCPR and ICESCR. There were a total of 11 people 

participated in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 


